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Riverbrae School Renfrewshire

2 Middleton Road, Linwood, PA3 3DP Council
Tel: 0300 300 1372

Children’'s Services

MW/HJF

29" March 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian
Can | thank you once again for your ongoing support during this very challenging time.

It has been lovely to welcome back all our Nursery and Primary children over the last few
weeks and | am so pleased at how well they have all settled.

Our Secondary pupils have also returned as part of our blended learning approach and
again | think the pupils have been glad to have some routine back in place with the school.

Our school will close at 2:30pm on Thursday 1% April for our Easter Holidays. We are
hopeful that all our pupils will be returning to school fulltime on Monday 19" April based
on Scottish Government advice. Please look out for further information from
Renfrewshire Council during the Easter break.

I wish you all a Happy Easter break and look forward to having all our children and young

people back in April.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Welsh
Head Teacher

Director of Children’s Services — Steven Quinn



